
Simmons, Liz - FSIS 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Thompson, Eric - FSIS 
Friday, June 28, 2013 3:02 PM 
Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 
Clarkson, Robert- FSIS 
RE: Rains 

Good Afternoon Dr. Gilmore, 
Neither the application nor the recommendation have a space to identify the volume. Volume is not discussed 

until the IIC sets up the EST profile in the PHIS database. 

As a practical matter, Rains only has enough live hold pens to handle  animals at time, depending on size, but that 
is only a guess since horses have never been in the pens. 

Eric Thompson 
Deputy District Manager 
United States Department of Agriculture 
Springdale District Office 
4 700 South Thompson 
Bldg B, Suite 201, Springdale, AR 72764 
eric.thompson@fsis.usda.gov 
Phone-4 79-751-8412 

OFO- Verifying Food Safety and Animal Welfare Everyday 

From: Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 2:55 PM 
To: Clarkson, Robert - FSIS; Thompson, Eric - FSIS 
Subject: Fw: Rains 

Do you all have any idea on this? 

From: Cochran, catherine- FSIS 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2013 02:46 PM 
To: Gilmore, Keith - FSIS; Engeljohn, Daniel - FSIS 
Subject: Rains 

Would Rains have indicated on their application the volume that they plan to slaughter? 

I wouldn't provide what they indicated, but ifthey aren't required to indicate at all, I'd like to be able say that. 

Thank you! 

Cathy Cochran 
Public Affairs Specialist 
Office of Public Affairs and Consumer Education 
Food Safety and Inspection Service, USDA 
Room 3137- South Building 
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Washington, DC 20250 
Phone: (202) 690-0428 
Cell: (202) 527-0607 

catherine.cochran@fsis.usda.gov 

www.youtube.com/USDAFoodSafety 
www.twitter.com/usdafoodsafety 
www.fsis.usda.gov 
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